
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of General Services and the City Administrative Officer, in 
consultation with the Department of Water and Power, Department of Airports, the Harbor 
Department, and the Controller, to report to the Information, Technology, and General 
Service Committee and the Personnel and Animal Welfare Committee on the feasibility 
of creating a Citywide Chief Asset Manager position, including: (a) the scope and authority 
of the position; (b) where the position would be housed; and (c) whether the position can 
be partially funded by the proprietary departments.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


